
 
 
10th December 2012 
Lloyd’s List Greek Shipping Awards, 2012.  
– NEDA receives Tanker Company of the Year Award.  
 
 
We are very proud to announce that on Friday 7th December 2012, Neda 
Maritime Agency Co Ltd was awarded the 2012 Lloyd’s List Greek Shipping Award 
for Tanker Company of the Year, 2012. 
  
This decision by the Judging Panel comes as an acknowledgement of the 
Company’s 140 year old history, which includes some pioneering milestones in 
the shipping industry, such as the first ever double-hull VLCC built, the m/t 
'AROSA', as well as recognition of our continued high standards of quality and 
technical innovation, culminating in the recent delivery of our two new, 
technically advanced, VLCC tankers, the m/t 'ARAGONA' and m/t 'AQUILA'. 
  
We wish to thank all our associates and clients for supporting and contributing to 
the continued efforts of Neda Maritime Agency's ship and shore staff in the 
pursuit of our common goal, Safety, Quality and Environmental excellence. 
 
Stelios Vlassopulos 
Managing Director 
Neda Maritime Agency Co. Ltd., Piraeus. 


